

13th July 2020

Dear Parents,

The Senior Prefect Challenge

From cake, pizza and mocktail making to building marble runs and photography: the skills your sons have demonstrated during the Senior Prefect Challenges have been a delight to see! We are nearing the end of the Challenges and have been amazed at the quality of the entries, we hope all have enjoyed taking part. We have one final Challenge launching today for your sons to enjoy over the summer.

Today, we are launching the **Week 11 Keepie Uppie Challenge**. Do have a look at the video launching the Challenge, it's a fun take on 'Keepie Uppies' with excellent presentation. The deadline for entries is Thursday 14th September. To find out more please click here: <u>Keepie Uppie Challenge</u>.

We hope your boys have fun making their entry and an excellent summer!

Yours sincerely,

The Senior Prefect Team

01494551410

Facsimile